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Dear Year 3 Parents & Carers  
 
Supporting pupils’ learning and the delivery of education 
 
At Queensgate we continue to look at new ways of enhancing children’s learning in the classroom. As 
part of our ongoing endeavour to integrate iPads into the children’s learning, we are excited to introduce 
a new app called ‘Seesaw’ into our Year 3 class.  
 
Seesaw is a secure online journal which allows both teachers and pupils to record and evidence learning 
on the iPad. It will allow teachers and pupils to see progress of work including videos, animations and 
podcasts they have created. It will also mean children can save digital work they have worked hard to 
complete and equip them for the digital world.  
 
Only teachers and your child will be able to see the work, so it is secure and private. 
 
Please look at the Seesaw presentation on our school website explaining the app further. (A helpful 
‘Seesaw’ YouTube channel with short informative videos will give you further information.) 
 
We hope your child will enjoy using Seesaw to record and share their learning. To allow your child to 
access their online learning journal on ‘Seesaw’, please sign below and return the permission form 
below. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to speak to me about it. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Berger-North 
———————————————————————————————————— 
 
Please sign below and return the form.  
 
I give consent for my child, listed below, to use Seesaw for class activities. 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________ 
 
Parent Printed Name: _______________________ 
 
Parent Signature: __________________________  Date: _________________ 
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